The Article about launching the RFQ

The Ministry of Energy and Water Resources of Tajikistan has launched a tender at the RFQ stage for the construction of a 200-MW Solar Power Plant (SPP) in the Sughd region.
This project is part of Tajikistan's least-cost generation expansion plan, aiming to develop approximately 1,000 MW of solar PV capacity by 2030. The World Bank is supporting this initiative to ensure a reliable electricity supply in Northern Tajikistan, with this 200 MWac solar plant being a critical component to meet growing energy demands.
Bidders should take into account that the RFQ Submission Deadline, 12PM Dushanbe time, on 21 October 2024.
Bid documentation is available on the following link: www.mewr.tj/?p=3341

If you have any difficulties in downloading the document, please feel free to contact:
 
Ministry of Energy and Water Resources of Tajikistan:
mewrinvest@gmail.com
Tel: +992 37 235 97 71
Advisors:
SughdSPP.Tender@uz.ey.com 
 

